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              Welcome Letter from KS3 Leader 
 

 
 
 
 
 

March 2025 
 

Dear Students, 
 
Congratulations on your success in gaining a place at our school.  It must be reassuring to know 
that all of your hard work has been worthwhile. 
 
As Assistant Head Teacher with responsibility for Key Stage Three, one of my roles in the school is 
to lead our team of one Year Leader and six Year 7 Form Tutors.  Our main aim in the first term of 
Year 7 is to ensure that you settle into your new school life at Wallington as smoothly as possible. 
The first term is always the most challenging, but I am sure that you will quickly feel at home. 
 
The transition from primary to secondary school is a very exciting chapter in your life.  Your 
school career at Wallington will offer many academic challenges.  You will be able to participate in 
extra-curricular activities and of course, you will have the opportunity to make new friends. 
 
There will hopefully be chances to meet with other new intake students and the staff before 
September and I look forward to seeing you at these induction events. 
 
With regards, 
 

 
 
Mr David Jones 
Assistant Headteacher 
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